Office of the Deputy Conservator of Forest Baran
£-mail - def.brn.forest@rajasthan.gov.in

Sr. No. Date:-

Recommendation for the Diversion of Forest Land for the Chourakhedi to Maheshpura
Road Proposal No. FP/RJ/ROAD/34657/2022

The Executive Engineer, PWD Division Shahabad, has submitted a proposal (No.
FP/RIROAD/34657/2022) for the diversion of 1.872 hectares of forest land for the
construction of the Chourakhedi to Nayagaon via Maheshpura road.

In reference to the Nodal Officer’s communication (No. 1363, dated 29.05.2024), the
report of the Chief Conservator of Forests (CCF), Kota, was sought regarding this proposal.
The CCF, Kota, personally visited the site on 27.06.2024. In his report, he has confirmed that
no feasible alternative route is available for the proposed road and has recommended the
diversion of forest land for the project.

Following the instructions received from the higher authorities, I hereby recommend
the approval of the proposal for the diversion of 1.872 hectares of forest land for the
Chourakhedi to  Nayagaon via Maheshpura road, as detailed in  Proposal No.
FP/RJ/ROAD/34657/2022,

Anil Yadav
DCF Baran
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Chief Canservator of Forest Kota
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